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Easter Egg Competition 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Rivelin Primary invites all children from Nursery to Y6 to take part in our “Decorate 

An Egg for Easter” Competition. If your child wishes to enter the competition, they 

need to bring their decorated, hard-boiled eggs to their on Tuesday 26th March. 

These will create a display in the KS1 hall for Mrs Wright and Mrs Bunting to judge 

the winning entries (one per  class and nursery session) and award prizes on 

Wednesday 23rd March ready for the children to take home with them before half 

term. 

We look forward to receiving your eggsellent creations! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs H Wright 
 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk


 


